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FROM THE PRESIDENT

FROM THE PHOTO EDITOR'S DESK

So, Roger and I did things a little differently this time. He had lots of great photos from 
Warbirds Over Delaware and I figured by now, everyone had already seen mine. So, 
the only one of my pictures in this month’s issue is on the cover. Everything else is 
Roger’s. Tell him he did a great job the next time you see him at the field.

And if you haven’t seen mine, you can see them on our Flickr Group: 
https://www.flickr.com/groups/warbirdsoverde/

You can also see this year’s Warbirds Over Delaware videos at: 
https://www.youtube.com/user/samcclurg

Every so often, we are reminded about what is really important and what is not 
so earthshaking. Earlier, John Kirchstein forwarded an email regarding the death 
of our District IV VP, Bliss Teague. Bliss was a gentleman, a great supporter of 
the hobby and our club, and a long time AMA member and field leader. I was 
fortunate to have worked with Bliss these past three years as he provided 
financial support to my efforts at the Joe Nall. Please add Bliss' wife and family 
to your prayer list tonight.

Very few clubs have the capability to pull off what we did in July by running two 
of the most popular and visible events for Warbirds and Helicopters. We ran 
both exceptionally well and received rave reviews from the pilots, their crews, 
and visitors. 

Both events kept our club in front of all others by showing folks what we can do 
with volunteers who worked tirelessly in both events. And both events turned a 
nice profit for our club! This Tuesday evening at our club meeting (at the field at 
7:00pm), we will discuss the particulars.

Two items came to light during July that I want to discuss with you at the 
meeting. One, we need a formal channel to communicate with outside agencies 
including the Park, the press, radio and TV, magazines, and others. Secondly, I 
will propose changes to the way we run the Board as well as its membership. I 
will be asking for your input as these items "may" require a formal vote.

So, I will see you all on Tuesday at the field, the meeting beginning at 7:00pm 
sharp. Neat raffle items too! Thanks 

https://www.flickr.com/groups/warbirdsoverde/

https://www.youtube.com/user/samcclurg



FLYING WITH ANDY KANE - by Roger McClurg

For the first time ever at Warbirds Over Delaware, four lucky kids got to get a flying 
lesson during the half time show. Parents of kids in the range of 8-12 were encouraged to 
submit the children's names. Four lucky kids were chosen at random to get a buddy box 
flying lesson with one of the pilots at the show. This was not just any flying lesson, these 
kids got to fly with Andy Kane and his half scale Piper Cub. 





Warbirds Over Delaware was graced with beautiful weather and favorable breezes. 
We had a few crashes, most notably the loss of Mac Hodges' B-29, but by in large 
the event  went very smoothly. The Internet is filled with videos of what went wrong. 
I choose to focus on what went right. I hope you enjoy the photos.

by Roger McClurg
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